
MASK POLICY

Dear Pediatric Potentials Families,

The health and safety of our children, their families and our devoted therapists is first and
foremost. Pediatric Potentials has always been committed to a clean and healthy environment.
We take pride in this fact. We are diligent in our cleaning protocol.

We are amending our mask wearing guidelines as of November 1, 2022 as follows:
mask wearing will now be optional for therapists, clients, parents & caregivers
some therapists have elected to continue to wear masks while others have chosen not to
you are welcome to continue to wear masks or choose not to as well, please note that
some therapists may ask your family to continue to wear masks

As always, if you or a family member are sick, please do not come to therapy. Please reach out
to your therapist to cancel your appointment.

We appreciate your help in ensuring the health and safety of all of us.

Best,
Shoshana Newman PT
Director
Pediatric Potentials
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